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EIR for the proposed high voltage lines they are planning on running through
PQ.
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Donnelly, Jim (IS) <jim.donnelly@ngc.com> Mon, Nov 2, 2015 at 8:21 AM
To: "sycamorepenasquitos@panoramaenv.com" <sycamorepenasquitos@panoramaenv.com>

Billie Blanchard,

The original route would by-pass PQ to the west. That is the one | want them to implement. As a homeowner in
Rancho Penasquitos pls pass my comments forward. Kate Glenn made me aware of this. Tks, Jim Donnelly


mailto:notification%2Bmpp-kjhd@facebookmail.com



